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Schwarz Crescent safety 
improvements 
Preparatory works commencing 
 

The Department of Logistics and Infrastructure is planning for future upgrades at the Schwarz Crescent 
and Stuart Highway intersection with preparatory works commencing in April 2025. 

The scope of preparatory works include: 

• relocation of underground communication service (Telstra and NBN) along Stuart Highway and 
Schwarz Crescent alignments. 

Works will commence on Friday 11 April and are expected to be completed by Monday 26 May 2025. 

These works will be undertaken between 8am and 4pm, Monday to Friday. 

Any short-term loss of connectivity to businesses will be communicated via the contractor. Schwarz 
Crescent and Stuart Highway will remain open with traffic management in place throughout. 

Please adhere to all traffic management and safety measures in place. 

The $10.8 million future intersection upgrade, funded by the Australian Government and Northern 
Territory Government, will improve safety for vehicles and pedestrians. Future upgrades will include:  

• Realignment of the existing Schwarz Crescent further north to create a new four-way, signalised 
intersection with the existing Smith Street/Stuart Highway intersection. 

• Inclusion of safe pedestrian crossings in all directions at the new traffic lights. 

• Closure of the existing section of Schwarz Crescent adjacent to the Stuart Highway. 

The project is progressing through the planning stages as the department continues to work with 
associated parties to finalise these matters. 

To keep up to date with the latest information on road conditions in the Northern Territory, like and follow 
facebook.com/RoadReportNT or go to roadreport.nt.gov.au. 

Contact 

For more information, contact the Department of Logistics and Infrastructure Project Manager, Jarrod 
Tregenza on phone 08 8951 5094 or email jarrod.tregenza@nt.gov.au. 

https://roadreport.nt.gov.au/home
mailto:jarrod.tregenza@nt.gov.au
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